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March 10, 2021 
 
Courtney Avery, Administrator  
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
525 West Jefferson, Second Floor  
Springfield, IL 62761  
 
Re: Quincy Medical Group Hospital, Project #20-044  
 
Dear Ms. Avery,  
 
As President and CEO of Chaddock, I am writing to express our neutrality regarding Quincy Medical 
Group Hospital’s application.   
 
We value the work our healthcare professionals provide on a daily basis to our community. We are 
especially grateful for the tireless efforts of our medical community during the COVID-19 
pandemic. We wish to see our region continue to experience high quality, affordable care without 
undue duplication.  

Our Board of Directors entrusts the review process the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review 
Board conducts to make informed decisions that reflect the current and future needs of our 
community.  

Sincerely,  

 

Debbie Reed 
President/CEO 
 
 


